
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Brad Kubrock, Administrative Asst.   Mon.-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                  619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                            619-216-4812 
                       cell          619-616-0657 
Justin Burch, Young Adult Min. Asst.   justburch@gmail.com       cell          619-804-9774 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                   619 470-3264 
Ben Them, Head Deacon                       619 346-5854 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess      cell          619-721-7748 

 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  8:30 a.m. – Prayer Session in Youth Room 
  8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  5:00 p.m. – Spanish Bible Class 
  7:00 p.m. – Understanding Amazing Prophecies 
Sunday:  7:00 p.m. – Understanding Amazing Prophecies 
Monday:  7:00 p.m. – Understanding Amazing Prophecies 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers & Pathfinders  
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Understanding Amazing Prophecies 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. -- United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Understanding Amazing Prophecies 
 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Mark Fox 
         Offering: Local Church Budget   

 
 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
Oct 27   SECC Constituency Meeting 

 

 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 
 
“I will praise you, O Lord, with my whole heart; I will tell of all Your marvelous 
works.  I will be glad and rejoice in You; I will sing praise to Your name, O Most 
High.” Psalm 9:1, 2 NKJV 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
September 28, 2013, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 

Praising God Together                   Song Leaders 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”                Organ 
       (Elders kneel) 

 
Invocation                                       Don Them 
Choral Invocation         Choir 
 
Welcome/Announcements                        Don Them  
Scripture Reading           Proverbs 18:24          Timothy Williams 
    
 
Hymn of Praise    “I’d Rather Have Jesus”     #327 
 
Hymn of Preparation          “As We Come to You in Prayer”     Choir 
 
Morning Prayer                     Gene Bartlett 
Prayer Response         Choir 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story                    Steve Zurek 
Worship in Giving (Conf. Church/School Bldg)                             Gene Bartlett 
Offertory         Organ 
 
 
Worship in Music       Aranza Valdez 
 
 
Message       “The Pastor’s Prodigal Son Comes Home”         Mark Fox 
       (Part Two) 
 
Closing Hymn  “What a Friend we Have in Jesus”     #499 
 
Benediction                            Mark Fox 
Benediction Response   
 
Organ Postlude              Cindy Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                        Fritz & Amber Garcia, Remie Van Meter 
Lead Deacon:                 Michael Bolden 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 

We are glad to have you in our services today. Thank you for coming!  May our 
hearts be lifted in gratitude and praise as we focus our thoughts on God. Please 

let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 
Song Service             Stephanie Mayang/Nathanael Montalban 
Welcome               Mark Allen 
Scripture & Prayer             Mark Allen 
Special Music           Aida Alberro 
Mission Story        Aranza Valdez 
 
Adult Bible Study “The Promised Revival: God’s Mission Completed” 

 
 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary –Final Generation 
Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Young Adult, & Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the class 

of you choice. 
 

 
 

Church Budget September 2013 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2013 
Weekly Budget           $  2,125  Received last week       $  1,645 
Year to date Budget      80,750  Received year to date     79,707 
Sunset Today: 6:38 p.m.  Sunset Next Friday: 6:30 p.m.  

 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 28, 2013 
 
PATHFINDER CAR WASH THIS SUNDAY  September 29

th
 from 10a.m.-

4:00p.m. here at the Chula Vista church. Come out and support our Chula Vista 
Pathfinders who are raising funds for the Oshkosh Camporee next year in 
August 2014 and bring all those dirty cars to have them cleaned.  
 

THANK YOU   for your sacrificial giving to our Evangelism Fund.  In addition to 
your faithfulness in Church Budget, offerings and tithe, God has blessed the 
Chula Vista Church through the faithfulness of its members and friends.  We still 
need $1,733.95 for the evangelistic meetings which began Sept.14

th
.Thanks for 

all your support. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS  The Alexander's baby, Madelyn Rose, arrived on 
September 13 to Dexter & Shannon Alexander.  Madelyn weighed in at 7.81 
pounds, and measured at 21.25 inches.  Congratulations and Blessings to the 
new family.  
 
IN REMEMBRANCE  We are sad to announce the passing of Elder George 
Knowles on September 24.  We will look forward to Jesus coming when there 
will be no more sadness.  
 
SPANISH RADIO PROGRAM   More sponsors are needed.  If you are willing to 
help with spreading the gospel in Spanish, please contact Maty Unruh at 619-
422-3929. 
 
GOOD NEWS!  We are having Darwin Whitman come here to Chula Vista 
November 1 through 9, 2013 to share his knowledge filled seminar on the 
sanctuary. You will be able to see full scale models of the sanctuary’s furniture. 
Darwin will give daily guided tours of the sanctuary while he is here. Tell your 
friends, bring your family. 
 
HAVE YOU EVER BEEN PART OF A SMALL GROUP MINISTRY?  Yes? 
Then Pastor Williams would like to talk to you about your experience. He would 
like to encourage the formation of small study-nurture groups here in our church 
and we need experienced personnel to support groups. Maybe you have never 
heard of this and would like to know more. Please let Pastor Williams know your 
questions. 
 
SAVE THE FOLLOWING DATES TO YOUR CALENDARS: 
11/23/13    Thanksgiving Celebration after a special fellowship luncheon 
12/15/13    Formal Christmas Dinner. 
Plan now to attend these Social Committee events. 
 

 

 


